
Message for SIGBI Conference London 2023  

 

Soroptimists Sisters of SIGBI 

 
It is an honour to attend the SIGBI Conference 2023, especially 
after my memorable time in Belfast. As President-Elect, I seek to 
learn more of the great work your Federation does to educate, 
empower and enable women and girls and the impact it has on 
their lives. 

As my biennium theme is “Save Mother Earth, Save the Future”, I am very much aligned 
with your conference theme “Climate for Change“ and look forward to discussions with 
focus on environmental issues and its impact on the planet.  

My heartiest congratulations to the SIGBI clubs on the amazing achievement of your 
growing of trees project, where you far exceeded the target set. I plan to use this as a role 
model for my campaign “Plant a Tree, Grow a Forest” and “Plant a Mangrove, Save the 
Ecosystem”. 

I wish the SIGBI Conference, London 2023 every success and look forward to a wonderful 
opportunity to connect and engage in meaningful conversations. 

Very best wishes, 

Siew Yong Gnanalingam 
President-Elect, Soroptimist International 
 

 

 


